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President: 
John Vetter 
 
Vice President: 
Gary Esterle 
 
Secretary: 
Bruce Whatley 
 
Treasurer: 
Jerry Hermes 
 
Newsletter: 
We need a 
newsletter 
editor!!! 
 
 
Website: 
John Vetter 
www.lrccky.com 
 
Board of 
Directors: 
Sonny Forrest 
Dan Gibson 
Ray Glass 
Jim Rippy 
Dan West 
Scotty White 
Victor Wright 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, September 6th. @ 
7:00 PM @ the McNeely Park Flying Field 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

AMA 
CHARTER 
#895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

 August Meeting: 
John opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM. There 
were 28 members in attendance. 
Jerry said we have money. The August meeting 
minutes were read by Bruce and accepted. 
For new members the Club Web Site is as 
follows: http://www.lrccky.com The Newsletter 
section user id is: “charter” and the pass word 
is: “num895”. 
Old Business: 
All the old business has been taken care of to 
the best of our club’s ability. 
I certainly hope that makes everyone happy!!! 
New Business: 
Thanks to our Club officers and Board of 
Directors our Flying Field will continue to be 
maintained. Our runway grass will continue to 
be short and sweet. 
What more can a member ask for? 
John announced that there was news on one of 
the two housing developments being built next 
to our field gate. It will have 13 acres of natural 
buffer. 
It was noted at the meeting that our Club needs 
to enforce the no fly outside the field 
boundaries on that side of the runway now!!! 
Sonny, Dusty Plains, Elmer Glueit and Ray Darr 
are on their way to the Blue Ridge Mountains. 
This is indeed Sonny’s last Newsletter. 
A motion was made at the meeting to unsecure 
the Newsletter on our web site and passed. 
I think that is great. 
See ya!!!!!!! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

September will be Sonny’s last Newsletter. 
This will give some other Club member the 
opportunity to become the New 
Newsletter Editor. 
Sonny says Ahvitazane, Chooze!!!! 
Reminders: 
AMA cards with the Club sticker must be 
displayed on ones person while flying at the 
field. There are card sleeves in the Club house in 
the file cabinet second drawer for members to 
use to pin or clip on. 
This helps verify AMA insurance and Club 
membership. 
Thank you for your compliance. 
Guest may fly on three separate occasions 
before being required to join to fly as a Club 
member. 
Club Merchandise: 
Jerry has hats $10, shirts $12, $16 depending on 
size for sale at every meeting. If you have 
specific requests, contact John. 
Whats Snew? 
Dan Gibson brought in a Phoenix Models high 
wing sonic from Tower Hobbies. 
The sonic comes in both high and low wing 
versions. He has a 32 rim fire on his; but, it will 
fly with a 25. It has a 55 inch wing span. It is a 
very nice looking plain. 
50/50: 
Venner Snitzell!!!! 
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